CASE #PL2021-103

From: Aaren Hayman <Aaren.Hayman@tttradingnj.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:49 AM

To: lohnson, Nick M

Cc: Aaren Hayman

Subject: RE: Walmart 2198- Subway

Thanks Nick!

This is the same proposal we sent to the Walmart Committee for Approval. Here is their and our
approval for the sign to be placed on the building.

ok kokkokok ok sk kokkok sk kokkok sk kokskok sk sk sk sk sk sk sk sk ok sk sk sk sk sk sk sk ok sk ok sk sk ok sk ok sk ok sk sk sk skok sk ok

From: John Phillips <John.Phillips1@walmart.com>

Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 10:06 AM

To: Aaren Hayman <Aaren. Hayman@tttradingnj.com>

Subject: RE: Walmart 2198 Subway 47542: sign proposal

Approved, thanks!
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Mrs. Aaren Hayman

Director of Facilities and Construction
Twin Towers Trading Site Management

714 Manatee Ave E, Suite B

Bradenton, FL 34208

(800) 625-3777 X 406
Cell; 908-902-9622

Record your stores maintenance issues at https://tttsm.gofmx.com

As of December 2020 all Franchises are required to enter their own work orders in the Walmart Software to receive a work order
number. Ensure you have opened your request in FMX to gain access.
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From: Johnson, Nick M <nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 4:47 PM

To: Aaren Hayman <Aaren. Hayman@tttradingni.com>
Subject: RE: Walmart 2198- Subway

The plan | received is attached.

Thanks,



CASE #PL2021-103

NICK M. JOHNSON

Planner, Planning Division

Pronouns: (he/him/his)

BLoomINGTON PH: 952-563-8925 EMAIL: nmjohnson®@bloomingtonmn.gov
1800 West Old Shakopee Road, Bloomington, MN 55431

[CONFIDENTIALITY AND PRIVACY NOTICE] Information transmitted by this email is proprietary to the City of Bloomington and is intended for use only by
the individual or entity to which it is addressed, and may contain information that is private, privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient or it appears that this mail has been forwarded to you without proper authority, you are notified
that any use or dissemination of this information in any manner is strictly prohibited. In such cases, please delete this mail from your records. If you
received this communication in error, please notify me promptly.

From: Aaren Hayman [mailto:Aaren.Hayman@tttradingnj.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 3:46 PM

To: Johnson, Nick M <nmijohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov>
Subject: Walmart 2198- Subway

Hi Nick,

Great to speak to you!

If you can send me the proof you received.
Regards,

Mrs. Aaren Hayman

Director of Facilities and Construction
Twin Towers Trading Site Management

714 Manatee Ave E, Suite B

Bradenton, FL 34208

(800) 625-3777 X 406
Cell: 908-902-9622

Record your stores maintenance issues at https://tttsm.gofmx.com

As of December 2020 all Franchises are required to enter their own work orders in the Walmart Software to receive a work order
number. Ensure you have opened your request in FMX to gain access.
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